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Joyce Hudman
County Clerk
Brazoria County, Texas

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING OF
BRAZORIA COUNTY GROUNDWATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT
On Proposed Additions and Amendments to the
District Rules

The Brazoria County Groundwater Conservation District (“the District) will hold a public hearing for the
purpose of receiving comments on proposed additions and amendments to the District Rules at 4:00 p.m.
on November 9, 2023,

The Board of Directors will take public comments on the proposed amendments to the District rules on
Thursday, November 9, 2023, at the District office located at 451 N. Velasco, Suite 140, Angleton, TX
775145,

Copies of the proposed additions and amendments to the District rules are available online at BCGCD-
Legislative-Rule-Amendments-PROPOSED . pdf (begroundwater.org) or at the offices of the Brazoria
County Groundwater Conscrvation District, 451 N, Velasco, Suite 140, Angleton, TX 77513, during
regular business hours. Written comments should be submitted to the General Manager at the above
address no later than 5:00 p.m. on November 8, 2023,




